
South Hadley
Zoning Board of Appeals

July 26, 2018

Members Present:  Martha Terry, Criss Quigley, Barbara Erwin and Associate Member 
Jacqueline Dupre

Martha Terry called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

The minutes of the June 11, 2018 meeting were read.  Barbara Erwin pointed out that her name
was misspelled.  The first letter is “E” not “I”.  Correction noted.  Martha Terry also requested 
that the number of the votes on each motion be noted.  The number of votes on each motion 
made at the June 11, 2018 meeting was 3-0.    Barbara Erwin made a motion to accept the 
minutes with the changes noted.  This was second by Criss Quigley.  All were in favor 3-0.

Martha Terry read a letter from Jeffrey T. Angley, Attorney for the applicant, requesting a 
continuance of hearing pending the outcome of the decision by the Planning Board regarding 
the location of the facility.  After some discussion a new date for the hearing was set for August 
16, 5:30, Select board Meeting Room, Town Hall.  Barbara Erwin made a motion to allow 
continuance to this date.  Second by Criss Quigley.  All were in favor 3-0.

Martha will meet with Ed Ryan before that date to see what our options are in terms of 
approving this variance.

Martha Terry made a motion to adjourn.  This was second by Barbara Erwin.  All were in favor.  
3-0. Meeting adjourned at 5:53 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jacqueline Dupre




